
WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 

March 24, 2010 
 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:10. P.M.  Also present were  Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, 

treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted with one correction.  The date of the last meeting was March 3, 2010. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.   
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. Marty will talk to Darren Howcraft, our advisor,  about meeting with us in June to discuss investments. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 1.  Anne Chandler  will no longer be able to volunteer on the second Wednesday of the month.  Cathryn will ask for a new 

volunteer in the next “Grapevine”.  On April 14
th

 Sue will work 4 P.M.-6 P.M. and Marty will work from 6 P.M. – 8 P. M.  2.  N.H. down 

loadable audio books will now have e books.  3.  Dave and Sue Barnes will take discarded books to the Salvation Army in the near 

future.  4.   Marty and Sandy will attend the N.H. Library Trustees Association annual meeting on May 3, 2010 in Portsmouth 
 
The next meeting will be April 28, 2010 
 
The meeting was adjourned at  4:46 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


